
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Telecommunications Workers Union 
of B.C. 

5261 Lane 
Burnaby, B.C. 

Dear Fri ends: 

February 23, 1981 

The February 19, 1981 general membership meeting of our local voted a 
motion of support to you in your continued struggle to obtain a satisfactory 
agreement with the B.C. Telephone Company. The issues surrounding your strike 
were also brought to the attention of our members at that time. 

Good luck in your battle with an employer even the Federal Minister of 
Labour cannot support. 

In Solidarity, 

Caro I e Cameron 
Uni on Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


